
January 27, 2021 

CITY OF NAMPA 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (RFP) FOR  
PAVEMENT MANAGEMENT SOLUTION 

 
The RFP issued by the City of Nampa Public Works Administration on January 22nd has been 
amended as follows:  
 
Change in REVISIONS TO RFP, Page 7 of 12, 
 
REVISIONS TO RFP 
In the event that it is necessary to revise any part of the RFP, timely addenda will be posted at 
https://www.cityofnampa.us/1325/Request-for-Qualifications. It will be the sole responsibility of 
firms to check this website address for any revisions to the RFP. 
 

NOTICE 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that only ONE STANDALONE PDF COPY of this 
addendum must be signed and submitted  via email to Jeff Barnes at the following address:  
barnesj@cityofnampa.us with a copy to Ashlee Teeter at teetera@cityofnampa.us with 
Firm’s proposal by as evidence that the Firm is familiar with all changes incorporated herein: 

Name of Firm ______________________________________________________________ 

Representative Name ________________________________________________________ 

Representative Signature __________________________________Date________________ 
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